
      SUMMIT III ON THE SPOT RECOGNITION 

 
Western Tile and Marble employee Rowdy Godinez was observed by BNBuilders, 

Superintendent, Casey Ford covering all thread (with foam board) that was protruding out of 

the marble floor tile causing a possible trip hazard on level 1 of the Summit III building.  

Western Tile and Marble has done an incredible job while installing the marble tile on the 

building keeping their areas clean, clear, and free from addition hazards created with large 

tile installations.  Employees like Rowdy are just an example of the safety conscious minded 

team out here at Summit III.  Thank You Rowdy from all of us. 


